



TO	Name	Company	Stakeholder Category

Minutes
ORCGA Events & Education Committee Minutes
 January 12, 2018, 09:00 am – 1:00 pm
 ORCGA Office

Item#	Time	Item	Speaker
1.0		Welcome and review Agenda Announced that Gretchen has accepted the role as Chair for the Committee. We will have an election for the Co-Chair position.	Michele Keith
2.0		Review minutes from November 8th meeting Remove Dave from speaking if not present Why Should I attend Symposium? From GC's <ul style="list-style-type: none"> • Ideas were sent out in E blasts and communications • Come out with separate paper for next year Education <ul style="list-style-type: none"> • Get Flyers for Hydro One Hamlet • Continuous work on Excavator Training Program • Children's Village to look at after Symposium • School Kits (TransCanada) • Colleges School of Trades, Individual Colleges. Put together a curriculum for this. TransCanada has one to work with. Any other company that has one we will look at to collaborate New Programs & Events <ul style="list-style-type: none"> • Gretchen has received quotes from curling clubs • Waiting on others. (Mississauga) • Looks like a fall date. • Idea of bringing it together with the "Fall Expo". Will have to way out to see if possible. Locate Rodeo <ul style="list-style-type: none"> • Looking to join up with CATT and have an August Rodeo at University of Waterloo Doug has the contact Golf Tournament <ul style="list-style-type: none"> • Station Creek June 21st 2018 • Same Charity <u>All topics on Agenda to Brainstorm at Symposium</u>	Same Place

3.0		Symposium <u>Update:</u> Went through Program and speakers See attached: Break out sessions & program at a Glance.	Michele, Keith
3.1		Symposium Presentation <ul style="list-style-type: none"> Committee to format Committee went through presentation Keith to provide after going through Michele's Copy.	Michel, Committee
3.2		Symposium Questionnaires <ul style="list-style-type: none"> Committee to format Keith to circulate last year questions. Committee to respond and add any new questions	Michel, Committee
4.0		Round Table James, can we make the Symposium meeting meaningful. People do not want to come out if there is nothing to discuss.	
		<ul style="list-style-type: none"> 	
		<ul style="list-style-type: none"> 	
		<ul style="list-style-type: none"> 	
		<ul style="list-style-type: none"> 	
12.0		Next Meetings: February 7, 2018, Symposium 1:00 pm March 6, 2018, Location TBD May 2, 2018, Location TBD July 4, 2018, Location TBD August 1, 2018, Location TBD October 3, 2018, Location TBD December 5, 2018 Location TBD	